KARV

1000 WATTS 1480 KCS P. O. BOX 180
RUSSELLVILLE, ARKANSAS 72801

PHONE 501 968-1184

September 28, 1977

Mr. Bill Nittler
603 West 1lst
McCook, Nebraska 69001

Dear Mr. Nittler:

This letter confirms your report of reception of Radio
Station KARV, 1490 Khz, September 19, 1977, from 2:13
to 2:17am, CDT.

At the time of your reception KARV was operating under
emergency programming conditions. Due to severe thunder-
storm activity power had been knocked out in several
parts of town and our transmitter was operating with
emergency power. A Gates BC-1T Transmitter was used

to feed 1,000 watts into our 150 foot tower.

Thank you, for your informative report.

Sincerely,

-~ NS TH
E. éxander, 4
Teghnical Director

Hometown Radio For The Arkansas River Valley



